
 

 

 

31st January,2018. 

 

To:  The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District  
of Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Report on Footpath from Kildimo to the Beer Garden Public House 
 
 
 
Design & Delivery are in discussion with the landowner over the acquisition of lands to set 
back the front boundary along the N69. These discussions are ongoing but 
unfortunately have not been successful to date. 
 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
 
Kieran O'Gorman 
Senior Executive Engineer 
Design and Delivery 
 
 


